
Littleham Men’s Shed 

Littleham Men’s Shed will be exhibiting at 

the Wild Again event at the Littleham 

Village Hall from 2pm on Saturday 16th 

March.  

Come along and find out what we can 

offer you and see if you would be 

interested in becoming a member of the 

Shed.  

We will be exhibiting several wooden 

products for wildlife and plants that are 

made by members of the Shed and will be 

offered for sale. You can also commission 

us to make to your own sizes.  

Come and enjoy an interesting afternoon 

finding about sustainable themes and how 

you can help by thinking global, but acting 

local. 


